
 

YAFFA SITE COMMUNITY MEETING 

USEPA Brownfield Cleanup 
Grant Application 

• Overview of activities the City has
completed for the Yaffa Site.

• Preliminary results of the
environmental investigation and
sampling.

• Opportunity to review and
comment on the draft cleanup
application.

• Introduction to the site
redevelopment process.

For additional questions or information, please contact: 
Mayor’s Office of Constituent Services, 856-757-7200, Mayor@ci.Camden.nj.us, or 
Olivette Simpson, Camden Redevelopment Agency, olsimpso@ci.Camden.nj.us, or  
Megan Stanley, BRS, Inc., mstanley@brsinc.com  

Tuesday, November 12th at 5:30 p.m. 
KIPP Cooper Norcross High School at 740 Chestnut Street, Camden, NJ 

The Camden Redevelopment Agency 
(CRA) on behalf of the City of Camden 
is seeking up to $4 million in grant 
funds from the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency (US EPA) to remedy 
suspected contamination at the 
former   S. Yaffa & Sons (Yaffa) site.  
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